
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Family Members, 
  

Welcome to Sarah Lawrence College! This is an exciting time for you and your student, and we 
know you have numerous questions in anticipation of this wonderful journey. Throughout the 
summer, we will be sending you e-mails that will help answer your questions and highlight 
various resources available to you and your student in preparation for this transition.  
  

Your student should already have received an e-mail from Kevin McKenna, Dean of Enrollment, 
and myself confirming that their deposit was received. In addition, they received an e-mail with 
instructions on how to access their Sarah Lawrence Gryphon Mail and MySLC, the student 
portal. The portal contains helpful information and a summer checklist of items they need to 
complete. Please ask your student whether they have received this e-mail and whether they 
have accessed their Gryphon e-mail account, as any further communications from the College 
will only be sent through Gryphon Mail. If they have not received this e-mail, please have your 
student contact the Admission office at slcadmit@sarahlawrence.edu or 914.395.2510. If they 
are having problems accessing their Gryphon Mail, they should contact the Computer Help Desk 
at hd@slc.edu or 914.395.2460. 
  

The pre-orientation checklist that appears on MySLC can be found on the Parent and Family 
website for your reference. Information regarding orientation and other activities will be 
posted to the site over the summer, so you may want to check it periodically.  
  

Move-in day for all new students, which includes transfer students, is scheduled for Saturday, 
September 1st. By the middle of July, I will send an e-mail that will give you more specifics 
regarding the move-in process, what time your student should arrive to move in, and a link to 
the day’s schedule.  
  

In the meantime, we hope you and your student enjoy the summer. Should you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me at stuaffairs@sarahlawrence.edu or 914.395.2575. 
  

Sincerely, 
  

Paige Crandall, Ed.D. 
Dean of Student Affairs 
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